

Thank You

Sally Blake <sblake@caes.org.uk>
To: Bromeswell Parish Council

bromeswellpcclerk@gmail.com>

Wed, Nov 8, 2023 at 5:06 PM

Dear Jenny

Thank you very much for the kind donation of £50 from Bromeswell Parish Council – this is deeply appreciated by everyone here at Citizens Advice East Suffolk.

The current environment is a difficult one for our local communities and consequently for our organisation. Clients are struggling in the current economic climate and the recent floods in parts of East Suffolk have added to people's woes. The increased financial pressures our clients are facing are being felt by our organisation too with increased overheads and salary costs. We are keen to maintain our service and to provide as wide a coverage as possible across East Suffolk, but this inevitably comes at a cost. We are therefore extremely grateful to you for your support.

If you would like to see further details of our work, please visit our website: www.caes.org.uk where you will find a lot of content which we would love to share with you and your fellow Councillors.

We are extremely grateful to all our donors for helping us to make a real difference to our local community. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or would like further information about the work of Citizens Advice East Suffolk.

Thank you once again for your continued support.

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely

Sally

Sally Blake

Communications, Community Engagement & Fundraising Coordinator